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(current regulatory control period) made as a consequence of the 2015 
determinations and/or ADJR Applications.  

In the absence of a rule change, any adjustment amount (positive or negative) 
must be recovered in the current regulatory control period, which may lead to 
significant pricing volatility for NSW consumers given the limited time left to 
recover the adjustment amount in the current regulatory control period following 
the AER’s remade 2015 determinations.  The rule change would therefore enable 
a specified portion of the adjustment amount to be recovered over two regulatory 
control periods, with a specified “default” allocation of the adjustment amount 
being recovered in the subsequent regulatory control period commencing 1 July 
2019 (subsequent regulatory control period).   

For reasons outlined in the enclosed submission, the NSW DNSPs consider that 
the proposed participant derogation is the most preferable rule to contribute to 
the national electricity objective (NEO). The proposed participant derogation is 
also consistent with the revenue and pricing principles and, in particular, 
minimises price volatility for NSW consumers while providing the NSW DNSPs 
with a reasonable opportunity to recover at least their efficient costs (as 
determined by the AER in the remade 2015 determinations). 

3 Stakeholder engagement 
As part of the preparation of this rule change request, the NSW DNSPs have 
held discussions with a range of external stakeholders including consumer 
groups, industry associations, electricity retailers and the AER.  This allowed the 
DNSPs to understand and consider stakeholder views in our rule change 
request.  It also allowed our stakeholders to be better informed so they can 
meaningfully participate in the AEMC consultation process.  A summary of the 
key issues raised and the organisations that we consulted with is also attached 
to this letter.   

If you have any queries regarding this request, please contact one of the 
following from the NSW DNSPs:  Mr Son Truong Vu at Ausgrid on 
(02) 9269 4360, Mr Jon Hocking at Endeavour on (02) 9853 4386 or Ms Natalie 
Lindsay at Essential Energy on (02) 6589 8419. 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
 

  

Trevor Armstrong 
Acting Chief Executive 
Officer 
Ausgrid 
(02) 9269 4900 
tarmstrong@ausgrid.com.au 

 

Rod Howard 
Acting Chief Executive 
Officer 
Endeavour Energy   
(02) 9853 6102 
Rod.Howard@endeavourenergy.com.au 

 

pp Luke Jenner 
Gary Humphreys 
Acting Chief Executive Officer 
Essential Energy 
(02) 6589 8702 
Gary.humphreys@essentialenergy.com.au 

 
 
Attachments (2) 













































































13 July 2016

Summary of key issues raised 
by stakeholders

NSW DNSPs’
Revenue Smoothing Rule Change

Draft Proposal

Attachment 2






















